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NEWSLETTER March 2024 

 

 
Antonine Court, 30 Dunkenny Road, GLASGOW. G15 8LH 

WWW.ANTONINE.ORG  T: 0141 944 6393 

 

At last! The weather’s getting warmer, the nights are lighter, 

summer’s on its way! 

 

Read on to see what’s been happening in the centre this month! 

 

 

 

 

Many happy returns to Tommy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

Sorry We’re closed 

Bank Holidays 

Monday 6th May 2024 

 

Friday 24th and Monday 

27th May. 

 

 

Social Evening 
Saturday18th 
May 2024 

http://www.antonine.org/
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Eyes down! Ready for the first game of the afternoon! 
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Roberta concentrating on her 

“Books”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Robert and Tommy, I hope they share 

those chocolates………. 
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Lyndsey choosing her bowling ball. 

Then taking her turn at 10 pin 

bowling……… 
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Ryan lining up his bowling ball….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Judging by the delight 

on Ryan and Carly’s 

faces it must have 

been a strike! 
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International Women’s Day has been celebrated on March the 8th since 

it began in 1911.  Its purpose is to reflect on progress made, to call for 

change and to celebrate acts of courage and determination by ordinary 

women, who have played an extraordinary role in the history of their 

countries and communities. 

Service 

Users and 

staff of 

Antonine Court Joined the march that was 

organised in Drumchapel to show their 

support.  The following are just a few of the 

photos taken on the day…….. 

 

Everyone getting ready to leave 

Antonine……. 

 

 

The beginning of the March…… 
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Our Service Users and Staff 

marching, with one of our directors 

(John Docherty) helping to carry our 

banner. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Women of Wonder 

(WOW) performed a 

song at the end of 

the march. 
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Two members of staff (David Lochrie and Colette Auld) are going to be taking part in this year’s Kilt 

Walk from Glasgow Green to Balloch.  All money raised will go to Antonine Court so if you and as 

many people you can ask could donate, it would be greatly appreciated.  There is a Sponsor sheet 

attached to each Newsletter. 
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Kilt Walk 28 April 24 

Please sponsor David and Colette and help raise funds 

for Antonine. 

Kilt Walk Glasgow Green to Balloch Country Park 22.7miles 

Antonine Court Sponsor Sheet 

All your generous donation will go to Antonine Day Care Centre for Individuals with Additional 

Needs       

Name Address Donation 

  £ 
  £ 

  £ 
  £ 

  £ 
  £ 

  £ 

  £ 
  £ 

  £ 
  £ 

  £ 

  £ 
  £ 

  £ 
  £ 

  £ 
  £ 

  £ 
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In future there will be two new features, one will be “Meet the Team” and the other will be “Meet the 

Service User. There’s no better place to start than at the top………. 

 

 

Centre Director     

Louise Lawson   

 

 

Meet Louise Lawson:  

 

Making a Difference at Antonine Court 

About Me: Hi there! I'm Louise Lawson, and I've been part of the Antonine Court family for over 20 

years. I started as a Day Centre Officer and have since grown with the organisation, earning 

qualifications like SVQ 4 and a Registered Managers Award along the way. Currently, I'm diving into 

a Senior Leaders Award and just gearing up for my SVQ level 9 in Child Development—always 

learning to better serve our community! 

Passion and Purpose: What fuels me? It's the joy of seeing individuals with disabilities thrive in our 

local community. Whether it's providing care, support, advocacy, or creating growth opportunities, I'm 

all in! 

My Role: As Centre Director, I steer our ship towards a brighter future. I'm all about making sure we 

not only meet but exceed regulatory standards. Ensuring our team is top-notch is my priority because 

great people provide exceptional care. 

Fun Facts: Outside work, I'm a mum to two amazing boys, both on the spectrum. Life is a blend of 

work strategies and home adventures. Oh, and let's not forget Bella, our friendly dog who brings 

smiles to everyone at the centre! 

Proud Moments: I've been fortunate to witness Antonine Court's evolution—from supporting 14 

individuals to now double that number with a broader range of disabilities. Recently, we even 

launched a children's service for those needing extra support—a proud milestone for us! 

Looking Ahead: My journey with Antonine Court is all about continuous improvement. Together, we're 

shaping a future where high standards of care and support are the norm, not the exception. 

Let's keep smiling and making a positive difference, one day at a time! 
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Farewell to our Sharon 

Sharon is our Administrative Officer and has been with us since 2012, massive thanks for all 

the hard work throughout your time at Antonine and all the best for the future from all of us at 

Antonine. 
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If you would like to tell us about your experience of our service, you can do this by:- 

• Completing this leaflet and sending it to us or 

 

• Telephoning on 0141 944 6393 or 

 

•  Email your feedback to us at admin@antonine.org 

 

Your Feedback 

Please tick the relevant boxes 

 

 Compliment      Comment 

 

    Concern      Complaint 

 

Have we received feedback about this before?    Yes    No 

  

Would you like us to respond to you about your feedback?    Yes    No 

What would you like to say about the service you received? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: _______________________ 

mailto:admin@antonine.org

